
December 2n<i, 1909.

Dear Miss Phillips,

I write to call your attention to the fact that there 

is no notice upon the Agenda paper for the Special Council 

Meeting of December ^h of the Motion to be submitted by the 

Executive Committee requesting the Council to suspend the 

operation of Rule Vlll section 5 in order to permit of the

- postponement of the Annual Meeting.

Believe me,

Yours truly,


